
ATTN:       Ms.VAMVAKINOU 
  
A new policy on multiculturalism is sorely needed.  The name 
'multiculturalism' should be changed to a word that does not suggest that 
immigrants never need to become Australians. 
Most people would welcome newcomers who are prepared to fit in instead 
of trying to change our culture to the one they have moved away from.  
Migrants should be requested to assimilate into our existing Australian 
culture which is underpinned by our Christian heritage. 
If we chose to settle in their countries we would most certainly be forced to 
adopt their laws and beliefs.  Anyone who wishes to settle in Australia 
would in general be made welcome if they did not condemn our beliefs and 
try so hard to change them to the ones they have left behind.    
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